
I have already been in touch with some of you regarding the procedure of the acceptance of your nominees 
to come to the UEx as Erasmus students, but, please, let me send you all a reminder of it, together with the 
link where you can find the online application form and the information for your students.  
http://www.unex.es/organizacion/secretariados/sri/incoming-erasmus-students-on-line-registration 
  
Here you can see the online application form, and together with it, information that is also automatically sent 
to your students´email inbox, once they do such application. 
  
When the deadline is over, I will send an email to them in June, to let them know when the Welcome Day 
finally is. Yet, if they still have any question, they can feel free to get in touch with me directly, both by email 
(esmeraldafc@unex.es ) or phone (+34927257016). 
  
The list of centres/departments can be seen here:  
http://www.unex.es/conoce-la-uex/estructura-academica 
And the contacts (also given to the students with that info) of the Academic Coordinators are here: 
http://www.unex.es/organizacion/secretariados/sri/personal 
  
Information regarding the possibility of any other course in English -in any other field than philologies- will be 
sent to the students directly, together with a list of courses and codes updated prior their coming We are 
working on it, nevertheless, in the Centres/Departments page can be found too (see above).  
Please, remember that your students can do their learning agreement once here, not necessarily before they 
arrive in the UEx, and also, that they can choose any course from any level and campus of the UEx, it will be 
you -their home university- who will decide if the choice is the right one as to be formally validated 
afterwards.  
  
The academic calendar is not fixed yet by the institution, but we are warning the students to come in the last 
week of September, when we can have it all ready for them, and when they have the time to settle before the 
classes start, probably, very end of that September or first week of October  A link of that formal calendar will 
also be sent to the students themselves.  
  
 


